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 Statement on California Proposition 65  
 
RECOM products are generally designed for industrial use and therefore are not subject to the application 
of California Proposition 65.  
Nevertheless, to exclude any eventualities, RECOM Power GmbH, Münzfeld 35, 4810 Gmunden, Austria, 
declares in its capacity as manufacturer that our products meet all federal and state safety standards.  
 
In order to comply with California Proposition 65, we are required to ask our distributors selling our  
products in California to label the products accordingly. The suggested label format is shown below:  

                                                         
 
 
Additional Information: Many electronic components contain traces of lead. Although the levels are low, 
they are detectable by chemical analysis. Our packaging (boxes, envelopes, tubes and trays) have all been 
certified as lead-free. The risk of exposure under normal use conditions (handling, soldering or desoldering) 
is limited. 
 
 
 

 Issue Date, Place 

22-Mar-2023, Gmunden 

Authorized Signature  

i.A. Tobias Endler, Head of Global Product Compliance 

Signed for and on behalf of RECOM Power GmbH 

 


